Year 2 — Visit to Dorchester Library 215t June 2018

For information Year 2 will be visiting Dorchester Library during the
morning of Wednesday 18" July. Staff from the school will walk the
children to the Library and back again to St Mary’s.

The children will be back at St Mary’s for lunchtime.

Drop off and pick up times at St Mary’s are as usual as it is only during
the morning period. Please remember to apply suncream before drop
off and come with sunhats, water bottle and snack.

Many thanks.

Mrs Bourne
Year 2 Class Teacher
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